
 

 
 
 
 
6 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Please be aware that there was a mistake on the original flyer for the timings of Friday Night’s 
Adventure Evening.  I am attaching the correct information for your reference but the timings are 
6.15pm-10.00pm at Ards Wellbeing and Leisure Centre. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr Larmour 
 


